
Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of August 28, 2018:  

 

18-0094FR  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a Facade Plan 

Appeal for an Automobile Dealership (Porsche McKinney), Located on 

the Northeast Corner of Hardin Boulevard and State Highway 121 (Sam 

Rayburn Tollway) (REQUEST TO BE TABLED).  Ms. Melissa Spriegel, 

AICP, Planner I for the City of McKinney, stated that Staff recommends 

that the public hearing be closed and the item tabled indefinitely to allow 

Staff to continue working with the applicant.  She offered to answer 

questions.  There were none.  The applicant was not present to give a 

presentation.  Chairman Cox opened the public hearing and called for 

comments.  There being none, on a motion by Commission Member 

Smith, seconded by Commission Member McCall, the Commission 

unanimously voted to close the public hearing and table the proposed 

facade plan appeal indefinitely per Staff’s recommendation. 

 

 

 


